
THE MINUTES OF THE MEETING 
 

OF THE PARTNERSHIPS SCRUTINY COMMITTEE 
 

HELD ON TUESDAY 19 JULY 2005 
 

  Present: Councillor C Patching (Chair) 
    Councillors R Burnip, P J Campbell, 
    J Haggan, B Joyce, T Longstaff, 
    Mrs S Mason and W R Peardon 
 
     Also Present: Councillor D Myers – Executive Member for 
    E-Government and Scrutiny Liaison 
 
1 THE MINUTES OF THE LAST MEETING held on 28 June 2005, a copy of which 

had been circulated to each Member, were confirmed subject to the following 
alteration:- 

 
 Page 3, third paragraph – delete the word ”off” in the penultimate sentence. 
 
2 THE MINUTES OF THE MEETING OF THE EXECUTIVE held on 5 July 2005, a copy 

of which had been circulated to each Member, were submitted. 
 
 Tackling Anti-Social Behaviour through Partnerships 
 
 The Chair explained that the Vice-Chair of the Partnerships Scrutiny Committee, 

the Scrutiny Support Manager and himself attended the Executive which 
considered the abovementioned report.  The report was well received and all 
those involved in the production of the report were commended for their efforts.  
The Partnerships Scrutiny Committee was to consider a progress report in six 
months time. 

 
 RESOLVED that the information contained within the Minutes, be noted. 
 
3 PUBLIC QUESTION AND ANSWER SESSION 
 
 There were no members of the public present. 
 
4 PARTNERSHIP ARRANGEMENTS 
 
 The Chair explained that the Executive Member for Housing had been unable to 

attend.  He suggested that the briefing paper circulated with the agenda be noted 
and the Executive Member be rescheduled to a future meeting.  It was suggested 
that the Executive Member be provided with a framework of concerns the 
committee had regarding the ALMO process. 

 
 RESOLVED:- 
 
 (i) the Executive Member for Housing be invited to attend a future meeting; 
 
 (ii) the Executive Member for Housing be provided with concerns of the 

committee regarding the ALMO process. 
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